Spring is here.....or at least on its way!?

If anyone is planning a project to remodel or
spruce up the outside of your house...
remember, you MAY need to file an
application with the HCOA for approval.

So please contact the Homeowners
Board and they can let you know very
quickly if an application is required
for your project.

Thanks for your
cooperation
and have a

great Spring!

Contact the HCOA Board at
hiddencovepc@gmail.com



